
 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Email and Internet Usage 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Your child has been provided with a Google Apps for Education account through the Alachua 

County Public Schools.  Services include Gmail, Drive, Calendar, and Sites.  This is an “intranet” 

account meaning students can only communicate with others in the Alachua County Public 

School System.   Email cannot be sent or received outside this network.  The purpose of this 

account is to provide students a safe environment for meeting educational objectives, 

academic collaboration, and learning the technology skills needed for the 21st Century.     

All district policies apply as addressed in the School Board of Alachua County Bylaws & Policies, 
7540.03 – Use of Technology by Students*.  The policies are taught as part of the Internet 
Safety Curriculum.  Students are expected to follow these procedures and report any violations. 
As explained in the policy, the School Board of Alachua County reserves the right to monitor 
any information, created, accessed, sent, received, and/or stored in any format by students on 
school equipment.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact your school library media specialist. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

* http://www.neola.com/alachua-fl/search/policies/po7540.03.htm 


